
 

 

 

 

 

June 05, 2025 
 
 
City of Coachella 
Attn: Jaime Arroyo 
53462 Enterprise Way 
Coachella, CA  92236 
 
 
Re: Public Green Space Grants Award Notification - Bagdouma Park  
 
 
Imperial Irrigation District (IID) is pleased to inform you that your organization's Public 
Green Space Grant application has been approved on a pro rata basis. The proposal 
demonstrates a nexus between essential community improvement needs and project 
benefits. It also supports IID's initiatives to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and provide 
resources for greener communities. 
 
This letter acknowledges the grant total of $29,600.00 awarded to your organization. The 
grant will be issued by check to the applicant's designee in two payments: 50% funding 
upon award and 50% funding at project completion. Enclosed with this notification is a 
grant funding agreement document detailing the grant's funding instructions. A copy of 
the grant recipient's Form W-9 Request for Taxpayer Identification Number and 
Certification is also required. IID trusts that this grant will assist the organization in 
achieving the goals and objectives outlined in your application. 

Once more, congratulations on your grant award and on the impactful work your 
organization is performing. IID is grateful for your efforts and looks forward to seeing the 
positive changes this grant will bring. 

 

 

 
 
Regards, 

Joseph Denton 

Public Benefits Program Specialist 
(760) 482 – 3682 | email: jadenton@IID.com 
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